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End of COVID-19 Federal Public Health Emergency 

 
 

With the end of the COVID-19 Federal Public Health Emergency on May 11, 2023, 
some of the COVID-19 and telehealth flexibilities will end, unless further federal or state 
action occurs. This change may impact your work with our members, including service 
modes, location, coding, and billing of some services.  

What is next: 
 
CCA Health Michigan is reviewing the released federal and state guidance as well as 
monitoring for additional changes. CCA Health Michigan is working to develop further 
guidance in accordance with the upcoming changes. 
 
What providers can do now: 
 
Keep an eye out for further post-Federal Public Health Emergency guidance on the  
Provider Updates page.  
 
For telehealth visits and communications, ensure you are using platforms and/or 
equipment that are HIPAA-compliant and ensure privacy for our members.   
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